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COUNTY ROAD 32A RAILROAD CROSSING RELOCATION PROJECT STUDY 

*PROJECT PHOTO* 

The County retained TY Lin International (TYLI), a civil engineering consulting company to prepare a 

Project Study Report (PSR) to establish alternatives and a preferred option for replacing the County 

Road 32A railroad crossing at County Road 105, with a new crossing within two miles east of the current 

crossing.  At-grade and grade-separated crossings will be considered.  Environmental, engineering, 

safety, cost considerations, and funding opportunities will be reviewed. 

On June XX, 2020, Yolo County notified the public via press release of the offer to receive comments 

from the public and interested parties regarding the preparation of this PSR.  Click here for a link to that 

press release. 

DRAFT ALTERNATIVES (Click the links below to view each alternative) 

TYLI has prepared the following three draft alternatives for consideration as a proposed option for 

relocating and improving this crossing: 

Alternative 1:  Overhead Layout, 50 MPH Design Speed (Bridge Crossing) 

Alternative 2:  At-Grade Crossing, 40 MPH Design Speed 

Alternative 3:  At-Grade Crossing, 45 MPH Design Speed 

The following four draft alternatives were reviewed, but have been removed from further consideration, 

mainly due to higher project and right-of-way acquisition costs, drainage challenges, and ongoing facility 

maintenance concerns: 

Alternative 4:  Underpass Layout, 55 MPH Design Speed (Tunnel Crossing) 

Alternative 5:  Overhead Layout, 55 MPH Design Speed (Bridge Crossing) 

Alternative 6:  Overhead Crossing, 55 MPH Design Speed (Bridge Crossing) 

Alternative 7:  Undercrossing Crossing, 55 MPH Design Speed (Tunnel Crossing at I-80 ramp intersection) 

PROJECT PRESENTATION 

The public is encouraged to review the above documents and to view a presentation regarding these 

alternatives prepared by TYLI at the following link: 

PRESENTATION LINK 

COMMENTS AND OPEN HOUSE (ONLINE MEETING) 

If you have any comments or questions, we encourage you to submit them in writing to the project 

engineer, Todd Riddiough, at todd.riddiough@yolocounty.org (or via mail to ATTN:  Todd Riddiough, 

Yolo County, 292 W. Beamer St., Woodland, CA  95695). 

We will receive comments from June XX through XX, 2020.  If you would prefer to speak with the project 

team regarding the project and these alternatives, due to the current pandemic circumstances, TYLI will 

be hosting an online “open house” for members of the public to ask questions about the project.  A 
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Zoom platform meeting has been scheduled for June XX, 2020, from 5:30PM to 7:30PM.  You may join at 

any time during that timeframe to provide comments or ask questions. 

Teleconference options to join the Zoom meeting: 

By personal computer: https://yolocounty.zoom.us/j/112072974; Meeting ID: TBD 

or 

By phone: (408) 638-0968; Meeting ID: TBD 

https://yolocounty.zoom.us/j/112072974

